
June 1, 2020 
 
Dear LES Husky Families, 
We’re excited to announce that we will be having a ​virtual Field Day on 
Friday, June 5th!​ ​Field Day is a school event that students look forward 
to participating in with their classmates and teachers to bring the school 
together and have fun. I have put together activities that can be done at 
home with little equipment. You do not need to go out to the store and 
purchase equipment or supplies. There are activities that can be done 
inside or outside.  
 
How to Participate: 

● Where to access the events?​ ​Field day events and scorecards are available in the physical 
education and teacher google classrooms, website, or your teacher platforms. 

● How many events do I need to do to get a ribbon?​ Participate in ​5 events ​or more to receive a 
field day ribbon that will be put into the students pick-up bags during the drive-thrus! There are 
20 activities to choose from with directions and staff demonstration videos.  

● How will Ms.Castillo know that I’ve completed the activities? ​Submit your scorecard through 
google classroom, email the scorecard or submit a picture to ​jessica.castillo@lebanonct.org​.. 

 
 
Field Day is a time to work with others, have fun, and be active. I hope that your entire family can enjoy 
the excitement of Field Day together and make some new memories. In technology, Mrs. Olsen will provide 
students with a link to Flipgrid where they can share their field day fun. Flipgrid is a video sharing site 
for educators where students upload pictures or videos of themselves participating in field day. It will 
be shared with teachers, classmates, and on Facebook.. Please go to your child's technology Google 
Classroom for the link and directions. 
 
Have fun and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at 
jessica.castillo@lebanonct.org 
Jessica Castillo  
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